City and Borough of Sitka

PROVIDING FOR TODAY...PREPARING FOR TOMORROW

Coast Guard City, USA

February 22, 2021

Via United States Mail and Email

Christian A. Scantling and Deborah N. Wynsen
P.O. Box 6370
Sitka, AK 99835

Dear Mr. Scantling and Ms. Wynsen,

| wish to acknowledge your letter of February 13, 2021 requesting termination of your land lease with
the City and Borough of Sitka for Municipal property located at 725 Siginaka Way.

| have forwarded your request on to the Municipal Administrator, Municipal Attorney, Finance Director
and Planning Director for consideration and action. Until such time as the City and Borough of Sitka
takes formal action to amend or terminate the lease, however, the terms and conditions of your lease
remain in effect, including the responsibility to pay rent.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me via email or telephone at (907)-747-1745.
Respectfully,

g

John P. (Jay) Sweeney
Compliance Officer



